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Stolen truck sought in Atchison 
(KAIR)--A pickup truck is missing, and Atchison Police have launched an
investigation into where it went and who took it.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 1994
Chevrolet 1500 extended cab was parked in the 400 block of Parallel Street at the
time it was stolen.

Investigators believe the truck was stolen sometime during the noon hour Friday,
between 12:15 and 12:45.

Wilson describes the color of the truck as burgundy over silver.

Anyone with information regarding the crime should contact Atchison Police at
913 367-4323.
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